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Greetings from the Principal’s Office 

 

January, as with August & September, is a very important month for our students.  The first couple weeks after the break are 
some of the most crucial.  It can be difficult for students to get back into the swing of classes, but getting themselves going 
sooner rather than later is critical.  It takes a great deal more work to raise a grade than it does to lower one.  Starting strong 
will help ensure a positive second semester.  I look forward to the remaining five months of school this year.   
 
Upcoming Events: 
 January 22nd: No School – District FCCLA STAR @ Overton  
 January 23rd: HS Quiz Bowl @ Overton 4PM 
 January 25th: WR @ Mullen 9:30 (MT) 
 January 25th: JHBB @ Overton Tournament 9AM 
 January 28th: JHBB @ Kearney Catholic 1PM 
 January 28th: GBBB @ Shelton 4/5/6/7:30PM 
 January 31st: WR @ Greeley 11AM 
 January 31st: GBBB @ Elm Creek 4:30/6/7:30PM 
 February 1st: Speech @ Gothenburg 
 February 1st: GBBB @ FKC 1st Round Games 
 Febuary 3rd: FKC GBB Quarterfinals @ TBD 6/7:30PM 
 Febuary 4th: FKC BBB Quarterfinals @ TBD 6/7:30PM 
 February 5th: JHBB vs. Axtell 3:00/4:00 PM 
 February 6th: FKC GBB Semi-Finals @ Viaero Event Center 6/7:30PM 
 February 7th: FKC/TVC WR @ Viaero Event Center 9AM 
 February 7th: FKC BBB Semi-Finals @ Viaero Event Center 6/7:30PM 
 February 8th: ACT Test Date @ Overton 
 February 8th: FKC GBBB Consolation & Finals @ Viaero Event Center 2/4/6/8PM 
 
Honor Roll:  Congratulations to all of the students who made the Honor Roll and Honorable Mention for 1st Semester.  This is 
great honor and proves that your hard work has paid off.  Keep up the good work.  A quick reminder that report cards are not 
mailed home for grades 5-12.  Grades are available on PowerSchool or you can obtain a printed copy by contacting the school.  
 
Illness:  It is that time of year for illness to hit schools across the state and country.  Thank you for contacting the school when 
your child is sick.  We are happy to gather homework for students also when this is requested.  Students must be fever free for 
24 hours, without medicine, before they can come back to school.  We cannot prevent illness for occurring but there are things 
that can and are being done to help limit this.  Please encourage your children to wash their hands frequently.  Our custodial 
staff has been disinfecting the desks nightly to help with the spread of germs.   
 
Thank you for your support of the school.  If you have any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact me or 
stop by and visit. 
 
Educationally yours, 
 

 
Mr. Brian Fleischman, Principal 
308-987-2424 x206 
brian.fleischman@overtoneagles.org  



 

 

 



 

Greetings parents and families! 

The Overton Music Department is gearing up for another busy semester: 

 Six students were selected to attend the UNK Honor Choir on January 27: Samuel Banzhaf, 

Sydney Elfgren, Kien Martin, Calli Weston, Rebecca Zeleski, and Aven Zimmerman. Mrs. 

Kidder will direct the Women’s Choir. The concert is at 7:00pm at the UNK Health & Sports 

Center. Tickets are $3 at the door. 

 The 7-12 spring fundraiser will begin on Tuesday February 11. 

 The high school band will travel to Eustis-Farnam on February 13 for the FKC Quint Band to 

perform with five other schools and work with a special guest conductor. The concert begins at 

5:00pm and is free. 

 The Spring Music Showcase will take place on Sunday March 22 at 2:00pm. Drinks and 

desserts will be served and there will also be a silent dessert auction. Tickets are $5 and will 

be sold ahead of time by music students or can be purchased at the door. 

 Overton will host the FKC Music Contest on Wednesday March 25. We would love to have 

some students, staff, and parents volunteer to help check-in, monitor doors, assist judges, and 

run the concession stand. 

Music Booster announcements: 

 On Tuesday February 11, the Music Boosters will run a cake raffle at the basketball game vs. 

Wilcox-Hildreth. We are currently accepting commitments to provide cakes or run the table. 

Contact Alvin Zimmerman if you would like to help in any way. 

 On Tuesday February 11 and Friday February 14, the Music Boosters will run a pop shoot 

during halftime of the basketball games vs. Wilcox-Hildreth and SEM. We are currently 

accepting commitments to donate 2-liter pop bottles or run the event. Contact Alvin 

Zimmerman if you would like to help in any way. 

 The next Music Boosters meeting will be Monday February 10 at 5:30pm in the music room. 

If you have a student in the music program or are interested in supporting Overton’s student 

musicians, please consider attending or contact Alvin Zimmerman to be added to the 

Facebook group. 

 

Thank you for continually supporting all our musicians and their activities! 



Fourth Grade 

 

The fourth grade classroom has been very busy.  We just ended our annual Oregon Trail Unit.  The students enjoyed learning 

about life in the 1840s.  The culminating activity was fording a wagon they created on their own.  I am happy to report that 

they were successful!   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were also very busy 

last semester 

working on new science 

standards.  One activity 

was to build an 

earthquake 

proof structure using marshmallows and toothpicks.  We then put them in our “earthquake” to test them.   

 

       
 





Overton FCCLA to Participate in District STAR 

The Overton FCCLA Chapter is participating in the District 10 STAR 

Contest on January 22 in Overton.  STAR stands for Students Taking 

Action with Recognition. This year Overton has several students 

participating in a variety of events. A full list of results will appear in the next 

newsletter.  

 

 

Hannah Smith has been working hard in her role 
as a Peer Education Officer to promote her 
national program focus Families First. Hannah 
helped plan the Family 
Movie Night, created 
conversation cards for the 
school lunch tables and 
promoted spending time 

doing #familyfun activities 

throughout the last several 
months. 

 

 

 

Two of our FCCLA members are participating in the Leadership STAR 

Event- Rebecca Zeleski and Abby Lawton.  

Becca and Abby have each had to do an 

extensive study of their own leadership 

capabilities including determining their 

strengths and areas where they can grow as 

leaders.  They have each been working on a 

series of goals that they set to help them 

become strong leaders at home, in school and 

in the community.  
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From the Counselor 
 

 
February is Teen Dating 

Violence Awareness 
Month.  Here are some 
statistics about Teen 

Dating Violence. ------ 

 
Seniors and Senior Parents: 
 

 Schedule an appointment with 

EducationQuest to complete the 

FAFSA! 

 

 Apply to colleges! ASAP 

 

 Apply for Scholarships!   

 

 Still waiting on  baby, 

elementary, senior pictures from 

some seniors!  Need those soon 

please!  

 

Providing Local Scholarships 
Local businesses or groups wanting to 

offer scholarships to our Overton High 

School Seniors, please contact me so 

that I can share scholarship information 

with students in the next month.  Thank 

for supporting our students in their future endeavors!   

Calli McCoy, School Counselor 308-987-2424 x204 Calli.mccoy@overtoneagles.org    
 

National Honor Society Bloodmobile 
Please consider joining us!  Our next community bloodmobile will be on Thursday February 13th

 

from noon to 6:00 p.m. We will be calling to make appointments that Monday before. 

You may also sign up for an appointment online at www.redcrossblood.org.  Each pint 

of blood has the potential to help three individual patients. The National Honor Society is hoping 

you will consider participating in this life-saving event—please help us meet our goal!!!! 

If you would be willing to donate blood or volunteer an hour of your time on February 13th , please 

contact Aaron McCoy at the school, 308-987-2424 x303 or aaron.mccoy@overtoneagles.org 












